
 

WEEK AT A GLANCE                                                                                                                                                                                                    

WEDNESDAY, July 7
10:00 a.m. Deadline to register to attend

 Sunday morning in person
7:00 p.m. Movin’ with Miss Marie on Facebook

FRIDAY, July 9
Youth on Zoom

SUNDAY, July 4
9:00 a.m. In-House service

(streaming LIVE on Facebook) 
10:30 a.m. In-House service

Join us as we dive into God’s Word

 A pastor can be reached any time through the 
Pastoral Care Line 519-379-1752
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Hi Everyone! 

Last Sunday, if you were able to join in to one of our services, you would have heard 
me share from the start of our summer series in the book of Colossians.  A point that 
I kept coming back to was that “Jesus in everything allows us to love in everything.” 

Since Sunday, that phrase has been playing through my head a lot.  As a result, I 
have been asking myself whether that has been true of me.  And as I reflect on this, I 
began to wonder how much relationship stress, work stress, family struggles, and

We are open for Sunday morning services at 25% capacity with two services: one at 9:00 a.m. and one at 10:30 a.m. 
Anyone wishing to attend must register by visiting hanovermissionary.com/registration or by calling the church office 
before Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. Covid protocols will still be in effect as they were when we were open before. All attendees 
are required to wear a mask and maintain social distancing.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and adjust our capacity as we are permitted. Thank you for your patience 
and faithfulness during this time.

overall heaviness of life could be diminished if we lived like “Jesus in everything allows us to love in everything”?  That is not to say 
that we won’t have problems (because we will).  But just maybe, would our response be different? 

I also think of the Church (large C – North American Church at large).  As I think of some of the ways in recent weeks that the Church 
has failed on the public stage, and areas where the testimony of the Church has been heavily damaged, I wonder how things would be 
different if the church truly lived in a way that showed “Jesus in everything allows us to love in everything?” 

What I am trying to get at today is that Jesus is transformational. He changes lives.  He changes our lives.  And if we live our lives with 
Him as our focus and with Him as our centre, and we live our lives fully surrendered to His control, we can respond in a way that we 
never thought possible in the difficult seasons – in love, in His love.  How much difference could that make, even today? 

             —Pastor Dave



Thank you for continuing to be a generous community. In these tough times, we have been so 
blessed to see God provide. Tithes and offerings can be sent through e-transfer (to 
bookkeeper@hanovermissionary.com) or using the Tithely app (go to get.tithe.ly and sign up, or 
download the tithe.ly app from the app store). If you would like to drop off your offering, please 
contact the office to arrange a time.
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Throughout the summer, youth will be 
gathering for an in-person event on the 
1st and 3rd weekend of the month. 2nd 
and 4th weeks will be a Bible study over 
Zoom. Please watch Facebook for 
updates and connect with Adam and 
Alicia DeVisser if you would like to be 
included on the youth email list for 
regular updates.

Keep your eyes open for KidZ Youth 
events (some Saturday nights) and 
encourage your children who are under 
Junior Youth age to log on when it’s 
running.

The Zoom link for both groups can be 
found at hanovermissionary.com/youth

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  

Throughout July and August, our office hours will be reduced to Monday-Thursday from 9:00 a.m. - noon. Fridays will 
be closed. Though our doors will remain locked, someone will be in the building during office hours. If you would like 
to drop off your tithe during this time, you may put it in the mailbox outside our main doors, or ring the doorbell and 
someone will come and collect it from you.

THIS SUMMER 
You’re invited to participate in our family of families 
initiative! Designed for all ages and all  
kinds of household, Movin’ with  
Miss Marie will take you on  
quests to find Jesus in the  
simple things. We would  
love to welcome you 
along on the journey. 

Quest Bag registration closed  
on Friday, June 11, but you can  
still follow along online. 

Everything went live on our website on July 1.  
Be watching Facebook on Wednesday nights at 7 as we 

share the weekly video. 

hanovermissionary.com/summer-movin

Congratulations to Mike and Michaelle Harloff on the birth of a baby boy, Maxx last week. Maxx is a new brother to two 
lucky big sisters, Mia and Mikayla. 

Congratulations to Jessica Vander Heide on her wedding to Justin Stone on Saturday, June 26. May God bless you richly on 
this new journey together.


